
HEADQUARTERS 

STATION 22 

3953 S KENNEDY DRIVE 

BLOOMINGTON IN 

812-331-1906

812-336-1166 (FAX)

July 24, 2024

Dear Potential Sponsor :

We are seeking sponsors for our upcoming Monroe Fire Protection District 5k walk/run annual event. 
The event this year will be held on September 28 and will Start on the Beach at Fairfax SRA on Lake 
Monroe. 

The annual 5k event has helped our organization in many ways.  This year we want to raise awareness 
for the Monroe Fire Protection District Auxiliary and the importance of their role to the organization.  

Through sponsors and participants in the event, we are able to bring the community together to shine a 
light on the importance of healthy lifestyles. Proceeds from this event will help fund the Hoosier Burn 
Camp Teen Outing held each summer on Lake Monroe. 

If you decide to sponsor, your company logo will appear on the t-shirts worn by our participants.   
Thank you for being there to help us better serve our community. Your continued efforts to assist us in 
achieving our goals is what makes our service possible. 

To complete your sponsorship, please submit a check payable to: MONROE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
AUXILIARY in the amount of $150.00 and return to MFPD Auxiliary, 3953 S. Kennedy Drive, 
Bloomington, IN  47401 by September 4, 2024. 

Please submit your logo for the t-shirt to tbovenschen@monroefd.org no later than September 4, 2024. 

Thank you for continuing to support our organization, it’s members, and those within our community. 

Tammy Bovenschen 

President 
Monroe Fire Protection District Auxiliary 

Monroe Fire Protection District 

mailto:tbovenschen@monroefd.org

